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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: MPs turn out for community pharmacy; Mandatory NHSmail MFA; Patient case studies; MHRA notice for Azithromycin.
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			Community Pharmacy England met with 50 MPs at the Houses of Parliament yesterday (11th March) to highlight the essential role of community pharmacies and the critical pressures they face.

During the event, MPs were asked to support efforts to protect the sector after learning about its financial challenges and local impact through dispensing, Pharmacy First, vaccinations, and other services. Supported by pharmacy owners and LPC representatives, the Community Pharmacy England team outlined steps needed to stabilise the sector and maximise its clinical potential.

All MP attendees were provided with personalised briefings containing data on the prescriptions dispensed, services delivered, and pharmacy closures in their constituencies. This drop-in event was part of a broader strategy to strengthen Parliamentary support for community pharmacies.
[Click on the image below to enlarge]
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		Read more 






		






			Reminder: Mandatory NHSmail Multi-Factor Authentication
Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) is becoming mandatory for all NHSmail users. If you haven't enabled it yet, you'll be prompted to do so when logging in. MFA adds an extra layer of security when logging into your account, helping to prevent cyber attacks and ensuring the security of patient data.

Pharmacy NHSmail users are encouraged to enroll for MFA using the Authenticator App. Failure to activate MFA may result in loss of access to NHSmail services.

Read more, including a guide on how to enable MFA
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			Class 4 Medicines Defect Notification: Azithromycin 250 mg Capsules (Jubilant Pharmaceuticals NV)
The Medicines and Health products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has issued a defect notification for Azithromycin 250 mg Capsules (Jubilant Pharmaceuticals NV) due to the inclusion of an outdated Patient Information Leaflet in some batches.

Learn more
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MPs attend Community Pharmacy drop-in event

Tuesday 11th March | Room R, Portcullis House

. These photos are of just some of the 50 MPs who were represented at the event | |
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We are seeking two types of patient case studies:
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